
EGLE – Jan 2024 
PFOS data received from Brandon Armstrong MDNR 12-18-23. 

“The PFOS concentrations in the Houghton Lake fish fall somewhat in the middle of the 
concentrations that we have observed in these species across the state. Note in the last two 
figures, I have removed Clarks Marsh (Iosco County) from the analysis due to significant 
contamination of the fish from those ponds (>1,000 parts per billion PFOS)” 

 

 



 

 


